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Northbound Kings Road closure for concrete work starting Wednesday 
 

Jacksonville – As part of the Kings Road (S.R.15) resurfacing improvements from Cleveland 

Street to Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway (MLK), a detour will be in place for motorists traveling 

north on Kings Road at Darrow Street (CSX bridge) to complete concrete work starting 

Wednesday, July 18 at 8 p.m. through Thursday, July 26 at 9 a.m., unforeseen circumstances and 

weather permitting. 

Motorists wanting to travel north on Kings Road at Division Street will detour to Division Street 

to MLK to travel back to Kings Road. Motorists may also utilize Darrow Street to Vernon Street 

as an alternative route to travel back to Division Street and MLK. 

Hubbard Construction Company began the $5.7 million improvements in late August 2017. The 

project is scheduled for completion in late summer of 2018, weather and schedule permitting.  

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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